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Dear Senate Committee Environment and Natural Resources,

Please consider this testimony in favor of strong climate action in 2020.

We need the strongest possible effort make 1530 strong and comprehensive.  We are in a climate emergency and
Oregonians must do their part to build momentum toward state and national solutions.  Delay and weak efforts will
only cause climate issues to cost far more.

Please build upon the work you have started with SB 1530 by making the bill stronger and pass bold climate
legislation in 2020.

Thank you.

Sincerely,
Christopher Baker
2010 SW Custer St  Portland, OR 97219-2646
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